
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE: November 8, 2013 
 
TO: Pima County Board of Supervisors  
 
FROM: Tom Drzazgowski, Deputy Chief Zoning Inspector  
 
SUBJECT: Continuance Request for Case P21-13-023 
 
 
 
Staff requests the above listed case be continued one week to the November 19th Board of 
Supervisors hearing date. This will allow the applicant, Development Services staff and staff from 
the Department of Transportation an opportunity to see if any additional conditions are needed meet 
Pima County’s transportation goals.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


